

BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Room 13 Kindy Parent Information Meeting

Dear Families,

Thank you for a great start to the year. I am looking forward to working with you and your child to provide a fantastic start to their learning at Burrendah Primary School.

I will be having a Parent Information on Wednesday 13th February at 3:30pm in Room 13. I will go over the class routines/timetable and discuss learning opportunities. If you are unable to attend, I will have handouts which will provide important information that was presented during the meeting.

Please feel free to chat with me before/after school or if you wish to have a more formal meeting this is also possible. You can arrange a meeting by talking to me at school or you can email Deborah.Carey@education.wa.edu.au

Please find attached a questionnaire which I would appreciate you completing and returning to Kindy. This information will help us provide individualised learning opportunities and support for your child.

Thank you,

Deborah Carey Class Teacher

5th February 2019



BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Room 13 Kindy Parent Questionnaire

Child's name:
Parents/Guardians:
Names and ages of siblings:
Special likes or interests your child has:
Please tell me anything your child is afraid of:
Any concerns regarding your child e.g. speech, fine motor or social skills:
What would you like your child to achieve this year at Kindy?
Is there anything else you would like me to know about your child?
Please use the back of this form if you require additional space.
Thank you for your support. I look forward to getting to know you and your child this year.
Deborah Carey Class Teacher

5th February 2019